
Jaffrey Conservation Commission 

Wednesday April 24, 2013 

 

Present: Carolyn Garretson, Nancy Beiter, Norah Barton Bryant and Don MacIsaac 

Regrets:  Pat Weiner 

Absent:  Michael George, Barbara Alix, Kevin Alix and Karen Morris 

In the absence of a quorum the Commission members held the following discussions.  No action was 

taken. 

Approval of March minutes will be postponed until May 

A Financial Review was presented by CG  

 $200 was given to Camp Wildwood and a thank you note was received 

 $649.21 in available to spend on Cheshire Pond Conservation Area 

CG received a letter from Michelle Hamm (mhamm.mpm.com) asking for someone from the Jaffrey 

ConCom or its designate to serve on the NH Rivers Management and Protection Program advisory 

Committee  members participate in the NH Department of Environmental Services Voluntary River 

Assessment Program as well as NH’s weedwatcher program. 

No members attended Saving Special Places 2013 

Whittemore Island visit  - we will do that in the summer -  Monadnock Conservancy is in charge of 

monitoring 

Clean up of Children’s Woods will be done in the summer also – Boy Scouts might be willing to help in 

the Fall – cf. Ruth Webber 

Birds Bats and Butterflies is the leading idea for our summer educational program.   It is offered through 

UNH (NB will contact UNH).  The date selected is June 20 at the Woman’s Club at 7 p.m.  We will 

supplement the short program with displays such as plants and  birdhouses and brochures on how to 

plant a butterfly garden. 

CPCA trail map is a work in progress 

Brochures on ConCom need to be distributed. CG will bring NBB and NB brochures to distribute 

Next month we will make plans for Riverfest 

Next meeting will be held at 7 p.m. on May 22,2013 in the Town Hall 



 

 


